NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Pursuant to Indiana Code § 36-1-11, Avon Community School Corporation Board of School Trustees gives notice on October 7, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. EST, it will meet in public session at 7575 E County Rd 150 S, Avon, IN 46123, to discuss and hear objections and support regarding the proposed sale of real estate commonly known as parcel 32-10-08-351-004.000-022 (“Parcel”) having an approximate address of 4415 Nottinghill Dr, Avon, IN.  Property card for the parcel can be viewed using https://beacon.schneidercorp.com/?site=HendricksCountyIN You are invited to attend and participate in the public hearing.
[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]Dated:  August 5, 2024[footnoteRef:1] [1:  Publish in local newspaper at least 10 days before board meeting; earliest would be August 5, 2024; post on school website] 

/s/ Sarah Parent, Secretary

